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Date 06/20/2018 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization & Evaluation Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

 

RE: Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: HZB-NGP1058B, Granted 05/04/2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, Proxim Wireless Corporation, are submitting an application for Class II Permissive Change 

against FCC ID: HZB-NGP1058B 

There is no hardware or electrical modifications made to the applying NGP1058BX 

The changes filed under this application are: (list each change as a bullet point) 

• UNII-2A & UNII-2C by software 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this 

application. 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Pham 

QA & Product Service Engineer 

Proxim Wireless Corporation 

(O) 408-383-7653 

(M) 408-430-6149 

Email: ppham@proxim.com 
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